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Children’s Author Visit – Years 2 - 5 enjoyed talking to the author, 

Tom Palmer, who visited school on Monday.  Children can still 

order books until next Friday 14th July but please note these books 

will not be individually signed.   
 
 

Sports Day – Sports Day this year will be on Monday 10th July 

(weather permitting). Parents and carers are invited and times are 

as follows: Years 5 and 6 12:00 – 1:00pm, Years R, 1 and 2 1:00 – 

2:00pm, Years 3 and 4 2:00 - 3:00pm.  Please make sure your child 

comes to school in their PE kit.                                                                                                   
 
 

‘I’m an 11-year-old … GET ME OUT OF HERE!’ – Year 6 have been working extremely 
hard to put on, what we’re sure will be, a fantastic end of year production.  This will be 

Thursday 13th July at 6:00pm. Entrance is by ticket only requested via the school app 
and are limited to 2 per child. We politely ask that no children attend (the rest of the 
school will watch the performance on the afternoon of Thursday 13th July) but if they 

do, please remember children over the age of 18 months must have a ticket and occupy 
a seat.  Prams must be left in the designated area outside the hall.  These rules are not 

only for the enjoyment and safety of others but are made in line with fire and health 
and safety regulations.  Please request tickets by the end of day on Monday.  You may 
also make a reserve ticket request and these tickets will be allocated on Tuesday. 
 
 

No Photos/Videos – Please remember we do not allow recording of images or videos whilst on 

school grounds, including within school premises. This is to safeguard our children and we politely 

ask that you are respectful of this.    
 
 

Community Larder – Please continue to support our local food bank by 

bringing into school an item of food each week.  The Community Larder 

is situated at the back of St Aidan’s Church Hall on Station Road and 

provides food and support to individuals and families from Bamber 

Bridge, Clayton -le-Woods, Lostock Hall and Walton-le-Dale.  It is 

open Monday – Friday 9:30am – 11:30am and is dependent upon food 

donations from local Christian communities and schools.  Thank you for 

your continued donations. 
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